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To

Ms. Joan O’'Sullivan, Human Resources
Location: -4wo 2007-06-23

-

Date: 2007-0€&-13

Subject: FAQ: HR - Rectificarion of Official Record (Again)
Dear Ms. O’Sullivan,

It seem= we have a recurring 1ssue with the inregrity of the uaser data

asscciated with my profile. Specifically, the ‘sirname’ field appears to
be ccrrupted, consiatently displaying ‘Mark Ricardan’ instead of the correct
configuration.

This. glitch.. has manifested across mulitiple system outputs, including, but
not iimited to, case reports, agenda gocuments, and various internal commu-
nicetions packets. Frankly, the propsagation level is quite impressive for a
simple spelling error.

could someone please action a correcticn? The required daca string is: R-I-
O0-R-D-A-N. Mark Riordan.

Although in our line cof work it can be contested, but could we perhaps make
& concerted effort to ensure the official records reflect reality? Just a
thought.

Regards,
Mark Riordan




